
Posted on: October 27, 2016 

Arson Investigation - Case 201605372 

On Tuesday, October 25, 2016, Humboldt County Deputies were 
dispatched to the 1500 block of Betty Ct, where the Big Lagoon 
Rancheria’s Gym had once stood. Deputies met with Arcata Fire District 
Investigators determined the cause of the fire to be “human involved.”  

The Sheriff’s Office is requesting assistance from the public in identifying 
the person(s) responsible for the fire.  

The estimated damage to the gym and surrounding buildings is over 
$3,300,000.  

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or 
related criminal activity is encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-
7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 

 
Mike Downey 
Sheriff  

 


